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November 29, 2005 
 
 
Secretary of the Commission  
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P. O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, Missouri 65102-0360 
 
 
Dear Secretary of the Commission: 
 
 In January, 2003, the Commission recognized Southwestern Bell Telephone L.P.’s change in 
its fictitious name from “Southwestern Bell Telephone Company” to “SBC Missouri.”1  By this 
letter, Southwestern Bell Telephone, L.P. hereby requests that the Commission recognize a change in 
its fictitious name – from “SBC Missouri” to “AT&T Missouri.”2  
 
 Southwestern Bell Telephone, L.P., recently filed a Registration of Fictitious Name 
Registration with the Missouri Secretary of State, registering the fictitious name AT&T Missouri, the 
name under which Southwestern Bell Telephone, L.P. will operate in Missouri.  A copy of that 
registration is attached.  Thus, Southwestern Bell Telephone, L.P., d/b/a AT&T Missouri proposes to 
revise the title pages of the following tariffs to reflect the adoption of these tariffs by Southwestern 
Bell Telephone, L.P., d/b/a AT&T Missouri: 
 

Tariff         Number 
 
Missouri Portion of Cross-Boundary Exchanges   P.S.C. Mo.-17 
Local Exchange Tariff      P.S.C. Mo.-24 
Long Distance Message Telecommunications Service Tariff P.S.C. Mo.-26 
Wide Area Telecommunications Service Tariff   P.S.C. Mo.-27 
Private Line Service Tariff      P.S.C. Mo.-29 
Missouri General Exchange Tariff     P.S.C. Mo.-35 
Access Services Tariff      P.S.C. Mo.-36 
Digital Link Services Tariff      P.S.C. Mo.-38 
Wireless Carrier Interconnection Service Tariff   P.S.C. Mo.-40 
Integrated Services Tariff      P.S.C. Mo.-41 
Local Access Tariff       P.S.C. Mo.-42 

 
 Attached please find Adoption Notices and revised title pages associated with each of these 
tariffs.  The issued date and requested effective date of each are November 29, 2005 and December 
29, 2005, respectively.   
 
                                                                          
1 In the Matter of the Name Change of Southwestern Bell Telephone L.P., d/b/a Southwestern Bell Telephone Company 
to Southwestern Bell Telephone L.P., d/b/a SBC Missouri. Case No. IN-2003-0247, Tariff File No. JI-2003-1351, Order 
Recognizing Change of Name, January 31, 2003.  
2 Southwestern Bell Telephone, L.P. continues to reserve “SBC Missouri” as a fictitious name and will continue to utilize 
that name as appropriate, including as it transitions to the “AT&T Missouri” fictitious name. 
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 A separate copy of this letter is being placed within the filing package associated with each 
tariff affected by the foregoing Adoption Notices and revised title pages.  
 
 Please feel free to contact me regarding any questions you may have concerning this letter, a 
copy of which we have provided to the Office of Public Counsel. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
/s/  Jason Olson     I certify that a copy of the foregoing, including  
       attachments, is being sent via e-mail to the Office of  
       Public Counsel at opcservice@ded.mo.gov this  

29th day of November 2005. 
 

Jason Olson 
Attachments 
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